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Everything continues to run smoothly in obtaining certificates of insurance for 

various AIS sponsored events.  For the year 8/31/16 to 8/31/17 I received a total of 

51 copies of Certificates of Insurance that were issued for various events held 

during the year.  This is a drop of 5 from last year which is really insignificant 

considering the amount of clubs we now have.   

 

The premium for our general property/liability policy is approximately $300.00 

less than the 2016/2017 policy premium. 

 

Other than the normal goings on throughout the year there is nothing to report.   

 

 
 

Respectfully submitted,  
 

 

 

Michelle Snyder  

Insurance Chair 


